
 

IIM Jammu Organized Online Parents-Teacher Meet 
 
Jammu, September 07 (Scoop News)-Once again IIM Jammu proved its innovative, novel and creative 

approach towards teaching and management. Owing to the above-mentioned approach, an online 

Parents-Teacher meeting (PTM) was conducted on 5 September 2020. 

The prime aim of the PTM was the interaction of the parents of students from MBA Batch 2020-22 

batch with the Director, the faculty members and the administrative staff. Prof. B. S. Sahay, Director, 

IIM Jammu conceptualized the PTM for better understanding and interaction between the teachers and 

the parents. It was an attempt to not only connect the parents with the teachers but also introduce them 

to the institute that their child is going to be a part of, for the next two years. Owing to the situation 

created by the pandemic, the PTM was held in the online mode. It was attended by the Director, IIM 

Jammu, the faculty members and the administrative staff. 

The PTM session was initiated by the Chairperson-MBA, Prof. Manoj who very effectively introduced 

the parents with the aura of the IIM Jammu. He enabled the parents to understand the academic rigor 

that will be experienced by their wards at the institute. He invited Prof. B. S. Sahay, Director, IIM 

Jammu to lead the PTM, who welcomed the parents and shared plans for bright future of MBA students 

of IIM Jammu. Parents were shown the layout of the planned permanent campus of IIM Jammu at 

Jagti, Nagrota. 

The Director next asked faculty and staff members to provide self-introduction to familiarise them 

with the parents. It was followed by an open interaction between parents and the faculty members. The 

parents enthusiastically put forth their queries about online exams, hostels, possibility of students 

coming back to campus. All their queries were satisfactorily addressed by the concerned departmental 

heads. Throughout the meeting the Director, the faculty and staff members proactively interacted with 

all the parents, who also came forth to resolve their queries and provide suggestions. 

One must mention that the zeal to participate and interact was high on both the ends. On one hand 

wherein, the teachers expressed their desire to meet students in the campus, the parents also 

acknowledged the need of the institute to reopen. 

IIM Jammu looks forward to conduct more of such sessions which will not only provide an insight to 

our performance but will also act as a proof of our determination towards excellence. Parents were 

highly impressed and happy with the session. The overwhelming response is evident from the fact that 

over 200 parents participated in the meeting. 

 


